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October 22, 2008 REGISTERED MAIL 

Mr. S. Fraser 
The Ontario Heritage Trust 
1 O Adelaide Street East 
Toronto, ON M5C 1J3 

~IEC!HV!fO 
OCT 2 3 2008 

---------------
Dear Mr. Fraser: 

RE: Repeal of Designatic;>n of Property Under 
The Ontario Heritage Act- Our File: R01.KI 

Enclosed is a copy of a Notice of Intention to Repeal Heritage Designation for 
27 King Street West, Bowmanville. This Notice is being published in the 
Clarington This Week and The Orono Weekly Times on October 29, 2008. 

a . Ba ·e, CMO 
Municipal Clerk 

plb 

Enc 

cc: Clarington Heritage Committee Members 
Bethesda House of Mercy 
Bert Duclos, Heritage Advisory, Ministry of Culture 
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THE CORPORATION OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF CLARINGTON 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO REPEAL HERITAGE DESIGNATION 

The Municipality of Clarington intends to repeal By-law 92-81 which designated 
27 King Street West, Bowmanville, Ontario as a property of architectural and 
historical value under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O. 1990, 
Chapter 0.18. 

This property sustained severe damage due to a fire on April 29, 2008, and on 
April 30, 2008, an Emergency Order was issued by the Chief Building Official 
requiring that the building be demolisbed immediately as. it was consid~red 
unsafe and a public hazard. 

Any person may send by Registered Mail or deliver to the Municipal Clerk of the 
Municipality of Clarington, notice of his or her objection to the proposed repealing 
by-law, together with a statement of the reasons for the objection and all relevant 
facts. If such a notice of objection is received by November 28, 2008, the 
Council of the Municipality of Clarington shall refer the matter to the Conservation 
Review Board for a hearing. 

Dated at the Municipality of Clarington this 29th day of October 2008. 

Patti L. Barrie, CMO 
Municipal Clerk 
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